13th March 1972

Mr. Ho Tin,

¢/o Hang Seng Bank Ltd.,
77 Des Voeux Road, C.,
Hong Kong.

Dear Mr. Ho Tin,

I am delighted to hear from Dr. B.M., Kotewall that you
approve of our suggestion of Kei Hau ( 2 - ) for the name of
the new Secondary School at Lam Tin. I believe this name very
suitably recognizes the Chinese tradition of respect for family
life together with the Christian experience of Christ's obedience
to a Heavenly Father, I understand that you have very graciously
promised the sum of $3500,000 for the building of this School.
This is a splendid and most generous contribution to the educational
programme of our dioccese. We are most grateful and would like to
assure you of our intentions to maintain in Kei Hau School the
standards of service te the comrunity which we have tried to achieve
in other schools. :

We are ready to receive the money at any time now, as the
building operations are all ready te begin. A cheque to the
Diocesan Education fund or to me as its Chairman will be most
acceptable.

With all good wishes any very many thanks.

Yours sincerely,

(Gilbert Baker)
Bishop of Hongkong & Macao

cc: Archdeacon Cheung Wing Ngok
St. Stephen's Church



